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Self-service copy coming soon
      2022/05/23  

   

Self-service scanners will be available from mid-June 2022.
 

Dear Visitors! 

The express copy service for customers will be closed at its current location, next to the 7th floor
issue desk, due to renovations. Starting from the middle of June, readers will be able to use two new
self-service scanners. 

Further details will be announced in due course.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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